
Working Group "Revision of C37.59-2002" 
 We have submitted C37.59D12 to RevCom and it will be on their 
December agenda. 
 Unfortunately, we had one negative vote which appeared to be 
irresolvable. 
This difference of opinion related to increased documentation 
requirements of the conversion decision process. 
   Pete Dwyer Chair W/G to Revise C37.59-2002 


